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Netball Supporter’s Group Committee Meeting

20 February 2012 7pm 

School Library
Meeting opened and all attendees welcomed by Debbie Lever.  

Attendance and apologies – Ian Grant, Chrissie Whyte, Marianne Connolly and Sarah Gordon
 Present:  
Wendy Charlton, Natasha Keir, Karen Gregory, Kathleen Power, Rowena Harle, Debbie Lever, Trina Pickens, Debbie Lansdown, Tim Hughes and Mick Skinner. 

Confirmation of Minutes of meeting 24 October 2011
Minutes confirmed Wendy 2nd by Trina. 

Correspondence inwards/outwards

Emails regarding Supporter Jerseys 
Emails regarding Trials and Carnivals

Email regarding Boost Juice and Coffee Vans

Debbie passed the correspondence, seconded Wendy.
Head of Netball Report
a) Development Day: Move to Wednesday 11 April and a BBQ with Rugby at the end of the day. That will also probably be the game against St. Andrews as well.

b) Toowoomba Prep: 5th June
c) Matthew Flinders Carnival: 3rd April 2012, year group to play has not been decided.
d) Vicki Wilson Cup: Will nominate a team again, in third term. Maybe the Tour Group could be the team.
e) Netball Sign on: From Wednesday 22/2/12 for a week.
f) Firebirds Cup: 27th & 28th of October.  
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Action: Michael Skinner to write a letter of thanks to Tiffany Schneider, Jordanne and Jo Aitken.  
5.
Treasurer's Report  
Opening balance is$5384.15.  Closing balance $4684.45. Moved Natasha, Seconded Trina 
6.
General Business 
Association Meeting Report: Discussion regarding the success of Sippers @ Sutton and also the financial situation of the Tuckshop. 
Long-sleeved Supporter Jerseys- Will do a major push for orders from the 1st of March.   2012.
Communication 
Zone: Silvana will be coordinating. 
The Link: Michael will be performing this role.  
Netball Booklet (Rules): Debbie suggested we should produce this, and she and Rowena will coordinate that.
Netball Booklet: Debbie and Rowena will produce this to include draw, ground locations.

Car Wash: May 12th, look at having a separate area for the Car Wash, not the roadway.

New Zealand Tour: Kathleen gave us an update and that at the moment, there are 9 players. The fundraising has commenced with a Chocolate Drive. Other fundraising is planned.

Fundraising: Donut Drive, Coffee Van secured, still issues with securing the Boost Juice van for all home games. Natasha will produce a budget to see what fundraising we need to do.

Debrief from New Families Afternoon: Deb discussed this afternoon and how there was a good role up, maybe more food and drinks required next year.   
Meeting Closed 8pm

 Next Meeting Monday 19th March 7pm 
NSG – Proudly encourages the Development of Netball for All Ages
"NSG - Proudly encourages the Development of Netball for All Ages".
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